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Subject: SB 2260

Senate Bill 2260 although appears to protect parent rights I do not
believe it is good for students, teachers and school districts. The burden
of what is required upon a request is extreme. As a school district we
are an open book and thrive on being transparent with our community.
The concerns brought forth in this bill are generated over national issues
not North Dakota issues. This bill is redundant as information may be
obtained through open records request. This bill also does not allow our
teachers to utilize teachable moments to reinforce their content that may
be the current events of the day. Lastly this bill may generate extra costs
for the district to comply with requests, possibly to the extent of extra
personnel depending on the nature and volume of requests.

We value parents’ rights and transparency and will comply with open
records requests as we are currently required, this bill is not good for
schools. Please vote no.
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